
December 8, 1976 

Dr. Nancy Bell 
12th Coast Guard District 
630 Sansome Street 
San Francisco, California 9$126 

Dear Dr. Bell: 

It has taken far too long to complete the National Register 
of Historic Places Inventory-Nomination Forms. Happily however, 
after many interruptions, the enclosed material is complete, 
except for need of a U.S. Coast Guard Map of the reservation. 
The specific copy needed is the one showing a penciled in 
boundary for operation of the.: Point Pines Lighthouse Museum. 
We have used this boundary as a proposed historic site and 
the City Engineer has completed a description of the acreage 
for our use. 

The reason for using only the 1.291 acres is that it 
includes the two buildings of historic merit. All others 
are far too recent. This was discussed with Mr. John Skinner 
of National Park Service in Washington D.C. He concurred 
that the immediate site of the lighthouse would be a logical 
boundary. 

I would appreciate hearing when these forms are sent on 
to the National Park Service. 

Sincerely, 

Vernal L. Yadon 
Director 
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